MARYSVILLE CITY COUNCIL & MARYSVILLE SCHOOL BOARD
JOINT WORK SESSION
APRIL 27, 2015

CALL TO ORDER
The Joint Work Session of the Marysville City Council and the Marysville School District

was called to order by Mayor Jon Nehring at 5:05 p.m. at the Marysville City Hall. Mayor
Nehring recessed the meeting from 5:05 to 5:14 to allow the attendees to get food.

ATTENDANCE

Mayor Jon Nehring

Council: Steve Muller, Kamille Norton, Michael Stevens, Rob Toyer, Donna
Wright

Staff: Gloria Hirashima, Chief Administrative Officer; Robb Lamoureux,

Police Commander; Sandy Langdon, Finance Director

School District: Chris Nation, Vice President; Mariana Maksimos, Director; Tom
Albright, President; Pete Lundberg, Legislative Representative; Becky
Berg, Superintendent, Scott Beebe, Technology Director; Ray Hauser
Assistant Superintendent

Absent: Jeff Vaughan, Jeff Seibert

District Technology Plan

Superintendent Berg stated that they would talk about recovery work, but wanted to
start off by giving an update on building planning and educational pieces. Technology
Director Scott Beebe gave an overview of technology in the school district including the
technology levy, Wi-Fi coverage at all schools in the district, student laptops, district
internet usage policies, internet filters, software management, professional
development, educational impacts, teacher work stations, updated phone systems, new
district website, and networking.
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